
KETO HORIZONTAL DISCONNECTS. DIN 000-3, 630A AND BELOW 

Dear Valued Customer, 
This letter is to inform you that we are implementing a change to the product described in 
this communication, together with the attached letter from Jean Mueller GmbH.

Product change:

Reason:

Timeframe:

KETO is an improved product that has been developed to meet International and European 
market demands, specifically with increased product performance and safety. The KETO 
product range and information can be found on our website - www.jeanmueller.co.nz – as 
well as in our 2017 catalogue.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Jean Mueller New Zealand team to help you with any 
questions and solutions regarding the transition from the LTL to KETO series. 

Regards Mark Ellerton
Managing Director
Jean Müller New Zealand Ltd

LTL NH series horizontal disconnects to be replaced by KETO brand 
equivalent

The electrical performance and safety requirements for fuse-
protected switchgear have changed fundamentally in recent years. 
Jean Mueller recognised a new solution was required to meet 
electrical industry requirements.

Production discontinued by end of 2017
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